Smith’s Bay Camp Site
Camper’s Committee

October 17, 2014
Dear: Stephane Levesque and Ross Fitzpatrick

We would like to take the time to say thank you.

We the camper’s committee would like to thank you
very much for continued support of our annual fishing
derby. The prizes purchased for the event are greatly
appreciated.

Cheers, and thanks again

Darlene Schonnop Qa/\ﬁwxb@@n([}ﬁ

Member of Camper’s Committee



